
Dear Parents/Carers, 

External Validation 

On the 22nd August their will be a small panel of 

Principals and members of the Department of 

Education coming to Bringelly Public School to 

observe our programs and procedures within the 

school.  This external process is important for 

providing an assurance to the school and the 

system that the progress and impact being made 

aligns with the expectations articulated in the 

school quality assessment, called School 

Excellence Framework.  External validation 

provides an opportunity for schools to discuss 

judgements about their practice  and the evidence 

that underpins them, with a panel of peers. I 

have spoken to the P & C executive about this 

process and I am happy to speak to other parents 

if you have any questions.  

Surveys used for collecting data about student 

progress, engagement and community support 

will be sent home in the near future.  We ask for 

your support in collecting this important 

information that the school needs. This will 

enable us to report on the success of our many 

programs and the support provided for your 

children. 

School Reports 

The school reports will be sent home in the first 

week of next term with the following week being 

set aside for parent and teacher interviews.     

This allows teachers to have more time to teach 

before assessing the students, instead of cutting 

off the assessments by week six of term two, in 

order to write reports.   

Sunshades 

This week there was a parent information session 

in the library about sun glasses for students.  The 

P & C have decided to survey the students for 

sizes and colours as they were impressed with the 

quality of the sunglasses.  Survey will be sent 

home soon. 

Regional Cross Country 

Congratulations to the three students who will 

compete in the Regional Cross country 

representing Bringelly Public School.                

We wish Mario Borg year 5, Kristian 

Grozdanovski, year 3 and Destiny Demirjian, 

year 6 all the very best next Thursday. Cross 

Country coach, ,Mrs Woolgar said all three have 

displayed confidence and determination at their 

training. 

New Readers 

Over the past month the school has purchased  

new class reading sets worth over five thousand 

dollars, which covers kindergarten to year six 

levels.  These have all been accessioned through 

the library and covered by a group of volunteers.  

The teachers are already using the new resources 

in the classroom. 

Batching Plant 

PGH Bricks have submitted an application to 

build a batching plant in the grounds of PGH 

Bricks.  I have been on the community 

committee to discuss issues of traffic and dust 

with the company, which will affect the school.  

You can look up the application via Camden 

council at:                                                       

http://www.camden.nsw.gov.au/assets/pdf/

Council/AboutCouncil/2017/Business-Paper/

BP-Agenda-23-May-2017WEB.pdf   

If you would like to discuss this, Bringelly 

resident Dianne Newell will be happy to hear 

from you.  She has been trying to gain interest, 

community support and raise awareness to some 

of the concerns raised at the community 

meetings. Her phone numbers  are  

0418251220  or  47748763.  I have asked the 

Department of Education, Asset Management 

group to investigate the truck movement, dust 

pollution and noise levels.  

 

Principal’s Report BRINGELLY BUZZ 
 

June 2017 

Principal’s  
Report 

1-2 

 Parliament 

House, 

Debating & 

Chess 

3 

Life Choices 

Family Event 

& 

Nitflixx 

4 

Scouts 

 & 

PSSA         

Canteen 

5 

Dates for 

your diaries 
6 

Ins 
 

Inside this addition 

NEWS FROM 
THE OFFICE 

 
Office Hours 
8.30 till 11am 

 
Re-open  
12 noon 

Inside this edition 

http://www.camden.nsw.gov.au/assets/pdf/Council/AboutCouncil/2017/Business-Paper/BP-Agenda-23-May-2017WEB.pdf
http://www.camden.nsw.gov.au/assets/pdf/Council/AboutCouncil/2017/Business-Paper/BP-Agenda-23-May-2017WEB.pdf
http://www.camden.nsw.gov.au/assets/pdf/Council/AboutCouncil/2017/Business-Paper/BP-Agenda-23-May-2017WEB.pdf


Sharyl Scott 

Gala Day                                                                             

The new date for the recently postponed Gala Day will be the 

29th June, 2017.  Years K -2 are going to Horsley Park Public 

School.  If you have put a lunch order in previously, this will 

transfer over to the 29th June.  Years 3-6 will play sport down 

at Bringelly Oval and our canteen will be open on this day for 

any students wishing to purchase lunch. Please see attached 

canteen list for Gala Day.  

School Materials                                                                 

We wish to remind students and parents that they are respon-

sible for their own school stationary.  For example: glue sticks,  

pencils, erasers, sharpeners, ruler and scissors.  Please top up 

your child’s pencil case so they have everything necessary for 

class.  

Staff Car Parking                                                                

The car park on Greendale Road is for STAFF only.  Please 

do not stop in front of the driveway or enter the carpark to 

drop off or pick up children.  It is a safety issue for our stu-

dents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

K - 2 Assembly 

SISTA SPEAK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On behalf of the Sista Speak girls, myself (Mrs 

Borg) and Mrs Billinghurst would like to thank all 

our families for their support in the fundraising 

efforts of the purchase of our Aboriginal Torres 

Strait Islander mat.   

A big thank you to Mrs Scott for allowing the 

school to purchase the mat at a discounted price 

even though our girls fundraising goals have not 

yet been reached.  We will be working hard in the 

next few terms to repay Mrs Scott and the school, 

so we ask for your continued support in future 

fundraisers ahead.   

The excitement and appreciation when the very 

colourful rug arrived this morning has shown the 

school and community that the girls are very 

proud of their culture and promise to repay the 

fundraising amount left. 

They respect and love our Sista Speak program. 

 

Thank you 

Mrs Borg and Mrs Billinghurst 

 

 
 



PARLIAMENT HOUSE VISIT 

YEAR 6 LEADERS 

 

Our Debating Team  

Chess Tournament 



N i t f l i x x  

N O MORE  C HE M IC AL S  TO TRE AT  HE AD  

L IC E !  

THE RE  I S  A  WAY….AN D  IT  WORKS !  

 

 
FREE WEBSITE with loads of helpful information 

about head lice, infestations, what to use (no chemicals!), 
when to use, how to apply and how you and your family can 

be 

LICE FREE and NIT FREE and CHEMICAL FREE! 

Easy to follow   Safe   Affordable   and   IT WORKS! 

w w w. n i t f l i x x . c o m . a u  

NO head lice  

NO nits  

NO 

chemicals  



13th June Schools Planting Program - Western Sydney Parklands 

29th June Gala Day:  K-2, Horsley Park Public School & 3-6, Bringelly Oval 

26th June Assembly - Kookaburras 

     

    Bringelly Public School 

    P & C Association 

    Email:Bringellypnc@gmail.com 
 

 

2/05/2017 

 

Dear Parents/Students, 
 

Bringelly P & C are offering the following food on Gala Day 19/05/2017 for students 3 – 6 at Bringelly 

Oval.  No pre orders needed, just buy on the day. 

 

Sausage on a Roll (Halal) $3.50  Red Rock Deli Chips $2.50  

Water   $1.50   Cans of  Soft Drink $2.00  

Chocolates from $2.00    Zooper Doopers $0.50 each  

Confectionery from  $0.50                   Krispy Kreme Donuts    $2.00 eac  

    1
st

 CATHERINE FIELD 

          SCOUT GROUP 

 
         C/- 173 ROSSMORE CRESCENT 
                            ROSSMORE 2171. 
         Mob: 0409912052 
        e-Mail nepeanfox@bigpond.com 

 
 

Parent Information Night 28 June 2017 
Location: Catherine Field Scout Hall Catherine Field Rd Catherine Field next to 
Fire Station 
Your local Scout Group is now taking new members, youth and adult, boys and girls in all sections, the following indicates 
the age range for each section;   

Joey Scouts    6-8years      Cub Scouts     7.5-11years   
Scouts   1-15 years          Venturers       15-18 years 
 
The aim of Scouting is to encourage the physical, intellectual, social, emotional and spiritual development of young 
people (both boys and girls) so that they take a constructive place in society as responsible citizens, and as a member of 
their local, national and international communities.   Contact: Gordon  Ph 0409912052   

 




